
Are you expecting a new baby between 
May and September? Your baby can be a 
“Tiny Teacher” in a Lane County school 

this fall, where they will help build 
caring classrooms.

As a Roots of Empathy family, 
you and your baby will visit a 

classroom with a Roots of   
Empathy Instructor 9 times over 

the next school year.

Your baby will teach students 
about child development, helping 

students recognize themselves 
and their emotions, and explore 

how to care for others.

For more information contact 
SaraL@90by30.com




